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Hello! 

I recently was asked to let you know my stance on Diversity and Inclusion as a Professionalism 
topic. I absolutely believe this is a Professionalism topic. It has been included in ethics training 
in our company for several years. Unconscious bias and stereotyping are just two of the concepts 
it is good to be reminded about or learn on a deeper level and D&I training and conversations 
address both of these. 

Thanks! 

DENISE OLSON, FCAS, CPCU 

 


